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21st May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Mrs Fiona McGhie was due to leave us  at the end of this week for her maternity leave but has had to leave 
earlier so we will not see her again until after the birth of her baby. I know you will all want to join me in 
wishing her lots of luck over the next few months. If you did want to send in a card and good wishes please 
do drop it in and we can organise delivery. 
 
As mentioned in previous communication, Rebecca Shurmer will be taking over as class teacher with Lisa 
Gold. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Marion Ley 
Headteacher 
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